
From: Shane Massey <asmlaw30@bellsouth.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/17/2016 8:53:31 AM
Subject: Re: Department of Homeland Security Briefing 

got it

A. Shane Massey
Nance, McCants & Massey
711 Main Street 
Edgefield, SC 29824 
803-637-6200

On Wed, 11/16/16, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Subject: Department of Homeland Security Briefing
To: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Cc: "Smith, Austin" <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>, "Patel, Swati" <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: Wednesday, November 16, 2016, 12:22 PM

Department of Homeland
Security's trip to South Carolina to brief key 
legislators on REAL ID has been confirmed for Monday, 
December 5, 2016 at 1:00 PM in room 252 of the Edgar Brown 
Building.

Date:

Monday, December 5, 2016
Time:

1:00 PM
Location:

Room 252 of the Edgar Brown Building

Please confirm you have 
received this email.
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Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran 
Deputy Chief of Staff,
Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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